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Employer Steps to Mitigate Telework Injury Issues
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In their bylined article published by Law360, Meghan Delaney and Daniel O’Brien discuss some of

the significant safety issues that can arise with remote employees. They explain that it is important

for employers to be aware of the hazards and risks posed to remote employees especially because

they can present workers’ compensation concerns. The authors go on to describe some of the steps

employers can take to help gain some control over these potential problem areas.

To read the article, visit Law360 (subscription required).
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